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Swinton Primary Newsletter April 25
Welcome
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We hope you enjoyed a restful break over the Easter holidays. It is great to come back to some sunny, dry weather and we are looking forward to the term ahead. 
This term,we are looking forward to welcoming our Pre-Entrants at our Induction visits and hope our current Primary 7s enjoy their last term at Primary school and all the events this brings. 
Term 4 is a busy one- with events, trips and lots of learning.
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation with the term ahead. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do get in touch. 
Kind regards, 
Emma Gillies
Headteacher 
Teaching and Learning
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This term, classes will be focusing on skills for learning, life and work. We will be having our World of Work week in May and are looking forward to developing children's understanding and application of skills such as managing money, teamwork and problem solving.
Thanks to fundraising from last year's Tough Mudder, each class will also be going on a class trip this term. Details will follow for each class. 
Classes will also begin the Relationships, Sexual Health and Parent hood programme from next week. Details of learning for each stage will be shared on Seesaw. 
Attendance
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Young people achieve more when they go to school all day every day. We appreciate your efforts sending your child to school every day. 
However, if your child is absent from school due to sickness or a Medical/Dental Appointment then you must telephone the Pupil Absence Reporting Line 0141 287 0039 or by using an online form, you should register with my account to access https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=18832
Reporting on Seesaw does not always reach the correct staff in the morning so please use the details above to report. 
Reminders
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A few reminders as we begin our new term:
· Children should not enter or exit through the vehicle gate before 9 or at 3pm. At these times, cars are in and out and it is a danger to children. 
· While children are allowed mobile phones in school for use after school (travelling home etc) phones must be switched off while in school, once children enter school grounds. This is important for child protection and safety. Children are responsible for their phones and they must not be used during the day. Functions on Smart watches also mean these should not be used during the day. Further information will be communicated soon. 
Thank you
Dates for your Diary
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5th May - May holiday - school closed
20th and 21st May -Bannerman High School Transition Days 
21st May - Pre-Entrant visit
22nd May - In-service Day - school closed to pupils
23rd and 26th May - May holiday - school closed
28th May - Wizard of Oz performed by M and M Productions (This event is free and funded by Tough Mudder funds from last session)
30th May - School Fun Day (This event is free and funded by Parent Group fundraising)
4th June - Pre-entrant visit
6th June - City of Dance Finals for Lyrical finalists
15th June - Summer Fayre 11-2pm
19th June  1.30pm - Leavers Show
23rd June 1.30pm -  Prize Giving P1-P6 ( P1 parents/carers invited and parents/carers of children receiving effort and merit prizes will also be invited)
24th June 1.30pm - P7 Leavers assembly (P7 parents/carers invited)
25th June - School closes 1pm for Summer holidays
Please get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 

Kind regards,
Emma Gillies
Headteacher
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Attendance Matters
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Every Day Counts....





